
 

Launch of the Town Council’s new website and contact details 
 

 
The Town Council has now officially moved over to its new email provider, making it much 
easier for members of the public to make contact. The email addresses are now simpler… 
 
As of 15th June 2015 the previous email addresses for the Town Council became obsolete, 
any emails sent after this time to any address ending in @whitchurch-shropshire-
tc.gov.uk will not have reached the intended recipient.  
 
Please make a note of the new email addresses: 
 
Town Clerk = clerk@whitchurchcouncil.uk 
 
Town Centre Manager = tcm@whitchurchcouncil.uk  
 
General enquiries = info@whitchurchcouncil.uk  
 
The main contact number for both the Town Council and the Civic Centre remains the same 
01948 665761.  
 
The changes come into effect as the Town Council launches its brand new website 
www.whitchurchcouncil.uk … Up to date information on the Council meetings, events 
calendar at the Civic Centre and news items will feature. The new website is more “user 
friendly” than the Council’s previous site. The change comes about after Whitchurch Town 
Team launched its new website [www.whitchuch.info] for the town as a whole in January. 
This site provides up to date information for both visitors and residents of Whitchurch. The 
two websites work hand in hand with one another, featuring a similar layout but with 
noticeable differences so users instantly know which site they have accessed.  
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